
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                    


GIA’S LATEST SINGLE "I THOUGHT YOU WERE MINE" INFUSES BLUES, JAZZ, AND 
CONTEMPORARY POP WITH NORAH JONES-ESQUE SENSUALITY


Contact: GIA LEVÉ - (805) 636-9369      music@gialeve.com                                                    


Santa Barbara, CA - May 3rd 2024 – Prepare to be enraptured by native 
New Zealander, GIA LEVÉ’s latest single, "I Thought You Were Mine."  With 
a seductive blend of blues, jazz, and contemporary pop, this song is set to 
captivate listeners worldwide.


Featuring Gia's velvety smooth vocals reminiscent of Norah Jones, "I Thought You 
Were Mine" explores the complexities of a love triangle with unparalleled depth and 
emotion. Co-written by the multi-platinum songwriter and producer, Paul Statham 
from UK and the talented Katie Thomas, this easy listening and sultry song was 
crafted in the serene hills of Malaga, Spain.


"I Thought You Were Mine" is not just a song; it's a journey through the tangled web 
of desire and betrayal. With its intoxicating melody and evocative lyrics, this track is 
bound to resonate with audiences of all ages.


Gia's ability to breathe life into the narrative, coupled with the expert songwriting of 
collaborators Statham and Thomas, ensures that "I Thought You Were Mine" will 
leave an indelible mark on the music scene.


Don't miss out on experiencing the magic of "I Thought You Were Mine." 


For more information, please contact:


Visit GIA LEVÉ’s website and follow her on Instagram and Facebook. 


Website: gialeve.com 

All platforms: https://linktr.ee/gialevemusic 
IG: /gialevemusic FB: /gialevemusic YT: /gialevemusic Spotify: GIA LEVÉ 
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